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How to organize a weekly Walk n Roll Day:
· Obtain support of the school administration and perhaps the PTA.

· Designate the organizing body or school volunteer(s) who will make the event happen
· Choose the weekday that works best for your school.

· Pick a slogan for your event 

· Publicize the event to staff, students and parents:

· Create banner(s) advertising the event and post in visible locations on campus

· Create flyer to go home to parents
· Submit an article for the school newsletter
Organizing your weekly event as a competition:

Determine if your competition will be between classrooms or individuals. Tally sheets for teachers when the competition is between classrooms can be downloaded from this site. An on-line tally sheet for individual competition is available at www.TrafficSolutions.com.

 For the elementary and middle schools, we recommend the competitions between classrooms.
For the classroom competition:
· Address the teachers at a teachers’ meeting to explain the program. We can help with that.

· Provide each teacher with a tally sheet. They will record students who walked and rolled to school once a week on the designated days by taking a simple hand count.
· Student participation is recorded throughout the year by teachers. The class with the highest percentage of participation wins a prize.
· Generate excitement by publishing updates on the competition several times a year.

· At the end of the year, collect the tally sheets and calculate the winning class.

· Announce the winning class. Often, the reward is a field trip.

Note: Brandon School calls its program BOW WOW (Bike on Wednesday – Walk on Wednesday). The coordinator hangs two big banners on campus every Tuesday to remind teachers and students. Cold Spring School calls its program Walk ‘n Roll Wednesday. It is not a competition. Both programs are very successful.
